
 

 
 

 
Ref:        SEAFCO - 10 -012 

 

Dated:     30th June 2010 
 

Subject:   Rectification for award of new construction contract 
 

Attention: The President 
 

            Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 
Seafco Public Company Limited had announced award of new construction contract to The Stock 

Exchange of Thailand on 29th June 2010 refer to Seafco letter ref,no. SEAFCO-010-011. Seafco 
would like to rectify award item as follows:- 

 

Project:   Expanding of Pattanakarn – Suan Luang Rama 9 road from Sukhumvit 77  
   road to  Sukhumvit 103 road 

 
Detail of works:  Road construction works 

 
Client:               BMA  

 

Period:               390 days from first commencing day 
 

Contract value (ixcl. VAT) is Baht 317,999,999 (Three hundred seventeen million nine hundred 
ninety nine thousand and nine hundred ninety nine only)  

 

 
 

 
Sincerely Yours, 

 

Seafco Public Company Limited. 
 

 
 

(Narong Thasnanipan) 
President 

 


